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April 3,2018

Dear Malden Families,

Thank you for choosing the Malden Public Schools for your child’s education. We take this
responsibility very seriously and look forward to partnering with you.

I am very pleased to inform you of the Kindergarten Open Houses that we have planned at the
various schools. The schedule below will allow you the opportunity to visit more than one
school for your child’s education:

School Date Time

Salemwood Thursday, April 12" 9:00 am - 1:00 pm & 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Linden Monday, April 23" 9:00 am - 1:00 pm & 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Ferryway Tuesday, April 24™ 9:00 am - 1:00 pm & 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Beebe Wednesday, April 25th 9:00 am - 1:00 pm & 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Forestdale Thursday, April 26" 9:00 am - 1:00 pm & 5:30 - 7:00 pm

When visiting the school, please report to the main office of the school. If you are visiting
between 9 am to 1:00 pm, school will be in session and you will have the opportunity to see the
outstanding education that takes place in Malden Public Schools.

For parents/guardians who have not done so already, please submit your child’s kindergarten

registration packet to the Parent Information Center located at 529 Salem Street, Malden, MA
02148. You can also contact them at 781-397-7271 should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

.

John Oteri



